
 

GREETINGS FROM MBA TWINNING PROGRAME 

Dear Josephites,  

The Management, Director, Staff and Students extend our gratitude for 

extending the patronage and for being the part of successful journey of MBA 

Twinning Programme as it houses over 1000 students.  

We sincerely appreciate and acknowledge your patronage and also for being 

the trustworthy, hardworking and Committed student.  

We are beginning our admissions of MBA Twinning Programe for the academic 

year from Wednesday, 5 April, 2018.   We request you to inform your friends, 

family members, colleagues and others about the programe.  

I am attaching the poster and prospectus. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation 

COORDINATOR, DR. KANISHKA K 

 

 

 

 

 

 


